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PRESS RELEASE 
 

EXECUTIVE APPOINTMENT 
 

The Minister of Finance, Planning and Economic Development, in accordance with 
Part IV, section (7) of the Uganda Bureau of Statistics Act, has on the 
recommendation of the Board appointed Dr Chris Ndatira Mukiza the new 
Executive Director of the Uganda Bureau of Statistics (UBOS).  The appointment 

took effect from 1st April 2019. 

Dr Mukiza, now the 3rd Executive Director of UBOS, replaces Mr Ben Paul 
Mungyereza who left the Bureau service at the end of August 2018 for another 
assignment.   Ms Imelda Atai Musana who has been acting in that position since 
September 2018 continues to serve as the Deputy Executive Director Statistical 
Production and Eevelopment. 

Dr Chris Mukiza brings on board a cumulative work 
experience in the area of Statistical production that 
exceeds 25 years.  Prior to this appointment, he served at 
UBOS as the Director Macro-economic Statistics from 
2010.  He also served as a Director in the Executive 
Director’s Office in 2008-9 and as a Principal Statistician 
from 2000 to 2007.   
 
Dr Mukiza holds a PhD in Economics of the University of 
Southampton, a Master’s degree in Economics from 
Makerere University and a Bachelor of Statistics degree of 
Makerere University. 
 

We wish him the best in this new and challengingly fulfilling assignment. 

 
 

 
All official communication to UBOS should therefore be addressed to: 

 
Chris Ndatira Mukiza (PhD) 
Executive Director  
Uganda Bureau of Statistics 
Statistics House 
Plot 9 Colville Street 
P. O. Box 7186 
Kampala – UGANDA. 
 
Tel: Gen - 256 414-706000 
 Dir – 256 414-706001 
 Cell – 256 716-386743 
Fax: 256 414-237553 
Email: chris.mukiza@ubos.org 
 ubos@ubos.org 
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